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Design and layout for new City Hall and public library 
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Scottsdale City Council has accepted in principle designs 
for the first two Civic Center structures and a developmental­
landscaping plan. They were prepared by Architect Bennie 
M. Gonzales following weeks of discussion with city st~ff, 
councilmen and citizen groups. Working drawings are now 
being prepared and should be ready for final Council approval 
within a month. The next step is a call for bids. Bid opening is 
expected by mid-November and construction is slated before 
January. 

On the left are the design of the City Hall and layout for 
the first floor, where most of the public business will be done. 
On the right are shown the library design and first floor ar­
rangements. The patios will add substantially to usable space 
without adding substantially to the cost. 

-Step captains tour 
The mayor and City Council have given STEP 

Committee captains a personal progress report on 
improvements and other developments of the City. 
The report was in the form of a tour of City pro­
jects now under way, and of sites slated for work 
in the year ahead. 

Places of special interest visited on the tour 
included the new and still un-named 55 acre park 
adjacent to Coronado High School; the heavy 
equipment maintenance center, often called a cor­
poration yard, on the southern border of the City 
in Tempe; Scottsdale Municipal Airport; the Civic 
Center site; and the site of a bridge which will be 
built over the Arizona Canal on Pima Road. 

The bridge, incidentally, will open Pima Road 
from McDowell to Shea Boulevard, and is the next 
step in improving Pima toward its ultimate develop­
ment as a divided six-lane highway. 

Following the tour report, the mayor and 
Council hosted the 15 captains at a barbecue in 
City Park. 
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